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December 28, 2017 

 

Brian Blahey 

CIMCO Refrigeration, Inc. 

2505 Commercial Park Drive 

Mobile, AL 36606 

 

RE:  Capital Ice Complex – Wachter Arena Via: E-mail only 

 Bismarck, ND 

 

Dear Brian, 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. 

 

I am writing to thank you and the entire staff at CIMCO for a job well done at the new Wachter Rink. The 

installation and operation of the new direct CO2 packaged unit installed as part of this new single sheet 

rink has come back to me with glowing reviews from the both the Owner and user groups. 

 

From the perspective of an architect, my primary concern is meeting the expectations of our client. 

Equally important is meeting the expectations of the user groups that will skate this rink daily. This never 

truer than when we are asking them both to trust us as we proceed with this innovative technology as part 

of such an important public project. I can say with all certainly that this system including the integration 

with the building HVAC system worked perfectly and has exceeded those expectations. In addition, the 

professionalism that CIMCO and its staffed showed handling the installation and commissioning was top 

notch. I would with out a doubt recommend this technology and CIMCO in the future. 

 

As a member of the user groups (coach, player and parent), I have found the ice condition to be the best 

in the state of North Dakota. It is consistent and fast. The system responds quickly between floods and 

maintains quality ice during the busy schedules.  

 

Please share this letter with Ben and the rest of the crew at CIMCO.  

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey J. Ubl 

President 
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